
  City Council Report 
 

Date: July 1, 2020 

To: City Council 

Through: Michael Kennington, Deputy City Manager/Chief Financial Officer 

From: Edward Quedens, Business Services Director 
 Matt Bauer, Procurement Administrator 

Subject: Purchase of a Backup/Data Protection and Storage Solution (Replacement) 
for the Department of Innovation and Technology (Funded by Lifecycle 
Funds) (Citywide) 

 
Recommendation 
 
Council is requested to approve the award as recommended. 
 
The Department of Innovation and Technology and Purchasing recommend authorizing the 
purchase using the Maricopa County cooperative contract and the lowest quoted vendor 
iT1 Source, at $102,987.27, based on estimated requirements. 
 
Background / Discussion 
 
The backup data storage platform stores copies of the City’s critical data and is required for 
data recovery from a disaster.  These copies are vital to the reliable provision of City 
services. 
 
The current Quantum backup storage device has reached the end of its serviceable life and 
needs to be replaced to ensure reliable backups are maintained.  The requested device is 
more secure, performant and reliable, allowing the City to recover more quickly in the event 
of a disaster.  The device will expand the current platform the City has been using for two 
years and address the immediate capacity needs required to retire the older Quantum 
platform. 
 
Purchase Information 
 
Action:  Award 
Procurement Type:  Cooperative Contract Use 
Contract Number:  2020214 
Contracting Agency/Contract Number:  Maricopa County/171074-S  
Local Consideration:  Policy did not apply to this procurement method 
Funding Source:  Department of Innovation and Technology through Lifecycle Funding  
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AWARD RECOMMENDATION  

One - Exagrid 2 Site Solution per Contract No. 2020214, Maricopa County 
171074-S and Quote 749710 rev. 1 of 1 dated 5/6/2020  
 

Base $94,900.34 
8.1% Sales Tax  $7,686.93 
Shipping  $400.00 
Total $102,987.27 

 


